
               

 
    
 
 
         

	
	
	
4th September 2017 
 
Vanessa Miranda 
The Miranda Foundation 
 
 
 
Dear Vanessa, 
 
We are so grateful for the funding support you are providing for the ALLaboard study. We would like to express 
our most sincere gratitude and we look forward to sharing the results of this study with you. The families 
participating in the study are reporting direct benefits as a result of their participation.  We look forward to 
this benefit extending to families in the years to come as we learn more about the cognitive and psychosocial 
late effects of childhood leukaemia and are thus able to develop effective interventions and indeed prevention 
measures. 
 
Please find attached some general information about the study and our progress to date, along with annual 
newsletters that are provided to the families enrolled on the study. 
 
We would be most happy to speak with you directly if you would like to talk with us about the study in more 
detail. 
 
Again, we remain so sincerely grateful for your ongoing involvement in supporting ALLaboard. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Dr Cinzia DeLuca        
Clinical Neuropsychologist 
 
 

 

 
 
Dr Maria McCarthy 
Mental Health Clinician 


